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Press Release

At the cordial invitation of the Foreign Secretary Mr. Bharat Raj Paudyal, the Foreign
Secretary of India Shri Vinay Mohan Kwatra is paying an official visit to Nepal on 13-

14 February 2023.

The Foreign Secretaries of Nepal and India will discuss various matters of bilateral
cooperation such as connectivity, power trade, agriculture, health and culture, among
others.

The visit is in continuation of the regular exchange of visits between the two friendly
neighbours. The visit will be an opporfunity to further expand and deepen Nepal-India
ties.

The Foreign Secretary of India is scheduled to leave Kathmandu on 14 February 2023
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